
Magellan Pipeline Company, L.P. (“Magellan”), a subsidiary of ONEOK, Inc. (“ONEOK”),  is holding 
a binding open season (“Open Season”) to provide customers an opportunity to receive firm pipeline 
capacity (“Reserved Capacity”) from Gulf Coast origins to various destinations including Abilene, 
Midland/Odessa, and El Paso, Texas, with further optionality to access markets in the states of New 
Mexico and Arizona, as well as international markets in Mexico via connections to other pipelines 
owned by Magellan and third parties.

The purpose of the Open Season is to gauge interest in unused firm capacity for movements from the 
Gulf market on the western portion (“West Leg”) of Magellan’s South System to delivery locations. 

Based on the requests for service, Magellan will evaluate any required system enhancements or 
modifications. The amount of awarded Reserved Capacity will be at Magellan’s discretion, depending 
on customers’ aggregate level of interest and the project economics. 

Magellan reserves the right to modify the terms of the Open Season and/or extend the duration of the 
Open Season at any time during the Open Season. Magellan reserves the right to reject any non-
conforming bid. 

The Open Season will begin at 9 a.m. CST on September 9, 2025 and conclude at 4 p.m. CST on 
October 8, 2025. All binding commitments must be received by 4 p.m. CST on October 8, 2025.

Interested customers may make a binding commitment for Reserved Capacity by delivering a fully 
conforming, customer-executed volume commitment agreement (“VCA”) via email to the contact 
listed below no later than the conclusion of the Open Season.  

To receive a copy of the VCA and other Open Season materials, interested customers must 
execute a confidentiality agreement in form and substance acceptable to Magellan.  Confidentiality 
Agreements that have been altered or amended in any way by an interested customer, other than to 
include required information, will not be accepted, in which case the Open Season documents will not 
be provided to such interested customer.

For information and documents regarding this Open Season and for other customer inquiries, please 
contact Tony Wysocki at Tony.Wysocki@oneok.com. This notice is also available on ONEOK’s 
website at https://www.oneok.com/customers/rpco/liquid-pipeline-tariffs/refined-product-tariffs.
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